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Date: 

March 8, 2018

Attention:
Builders, Contractors, and Developers

From:

McCordsville Planning & Building Department

Re: 

Digital Permitting & Inspection Conversion


The Town of McCordsville has contracted with iWorQ Systems to provide a cloud based digital software solution for all of our plan review, permitting, and inspection processes.  All plan review submissions, permit submittals, and inspections requests will go through this software system, which you will access via an on-line web portal.  This software will allow 24/7 access to submittals, and will be a one-stop shop for the Town’s Planning & Building functions.  We expect it to increase efficiency, and therefore be a great benefit for the Town, and those, like you, that we work with.   This software has been used by communities around the Country, including Plainfield and Avon.  I suspect many of you will be familiar with it from your work with those communities.  

We are currently in the on-boarding process, and expect to go live with the new software on May 1st.  On that date, you will be able to take advantage of submitting via the iWorQ portal; however, you will also be able to submit or request inspections the old way.  We expect to be 100% converted to iWorQ on June 1st, and therefore at that time, all submittals and inspections requests will be required to go through the iWorQ portal, and the Town will cease taking paper plans sets and permits, and emailed inspection requests.  We will continue to communicate with you as we move towards that go-live date.  We will offer training for the software later this spring, date TBA.  In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.  You can also learn a little about iWorq by visiting their website at www.iworq.com.

Thanks.

Ryan Crum, AICP
Director of Planning & Building

Town of McCordsville

E: rcrum@mccordsville.org
O: 317.335.3604

C: 317.767.5477

